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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Hannah Barker
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 8:35 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Lucille Johnson Letter Re: FPL Solar Together
Attachments: Lucille Johnson Letter Re. ST.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Please place the attached letter in Docket 20190061.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6004 
 






